
Penn Valley Family, 

As we consider how we might be able to meet some of the challenges resulting from the COVID-19 pandemic, 
we want to find ways to deliver the love of God to our Penn Valley Church family and neighbors in the local area. 
One way we will do this is to make bags of nonperishable food items available for curbside pickup beginning on 
Friday, April 3rd.  We are calling this initiative Acts4Good. 

Here’s where you can help.  In order to give food away, we need to first collect it!  But first a few cautions: 

• Be a good neighbor – if you know of a need you can meet, do so first.   

• Don’t clear the shelves in local markets resulting in scarcity for others. Contribute what you can from 
conscientious purchases and your own supplies.  

• If you are in need, don’t donate. Be willing to let others bless you. 

And now the list of what you may consider donating: 

Individually wrapped breakfast and lunch items:  
 

• Juice boxes 
• Oatmeal or cereal bowls 
• Cereal/protein/granola bars 

 
 

• Peanut butter or cheese crackers 
• Fruit Snacks 
• Pretzels 

Pasta and pasta sauce Canned beans, any kind 

Breakfast cereals Canned diced tomatoes 

Hamburger Helper Canned pasta, like Chef Boyardee 

Peanut butter and jelly Canned peas, peas and carrots, mixed vegetables 

Boxed rice side dishes Canned meat/fish (tuna, salmon, chicken, ham) 

Pancake mix Spam 

Boxed milk Chili 

Macaroni and cheese boxes Staples, like flour, sugar, cooking oil, coffee, tea 

Beef stew Condiments, like salad dressing, mayo, ketchup 

 

In order to comply with guidelines on social distancing, we will accept donations on the next two Wednesdays, 
March 25 and April 1, between 5 &7 pm, outside of the Family Life Center. Please place bags of goods under the 
roof outside the double door entrance.  The volunteers inside will periodically retrieve the bags and organize the 
donations.  If you have any questions, reach out to Jane Reagan at 215-896-9957. 


